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Zine, Natalie

From: Bonnie Schuring 
Sent: Monday, August 4, 2025 3:20 PM
To: Zine, Natalie
Subject: EX: Solar facility

Natalie Zina, 
We live at 11N916 Hilltop Rd. in the Almora Heights subdivision. The solar farm would no doubt lead to unwanted traffic 
past our home. We have lived here 44 years,  and this facility cannot be implemented in our neighborhood. We definitely 
oppose the efforts of the owners trying to secure the zoning for a solar farm. 
Sent from my iPhone 
Thank you, Alan and Bonnie Schuring. 




